
 
 
[Recipient's Name] 
[Business/Individual Name] 
[Address] 
 
Subject: Partner with Us to Strengthen the Bristol Police K9 Program 
 
Dear [Recipient’s Name], 
 
The Bristol Police Department’s K9 Program in the past and current times has been an invaluable asset to our 
community, enhancing public safety, assisting in search and rescue operations, and fostering positive relationships 
between law enforcement and residents. Thanks to the support of individuals and businesses like yours, our K9 Unit has 
played a critical role in protecting Bristol and the surrounding areas. 
 
To continue this important work and expand our capabilities, we have set an initial fundraising goal of $50,000.00 to 
sustain our current K9 Unit and add an additional K9 team to our department. This expansion will allow us to increase 
our ability to detect narcotics, track missing people, apprehend suspects, and engage with the community through 
educational demonstrations and outreach efforts. 
 
Your generous contribution will directly support: 

 The acquisition and specialized training of a new K9 officer 
 Veterinary care and ongoing maintenance to ensure the well-being of our K9 partners 
 Essential equipment to enhance operational effectiveness 
 Community engagement initiatives that strengthen trust and cooperation 

 
Investing in our K9 Program is an investment in the safety and well-being of Bristol and its surrounding areas. With your 
support, we can ensure that our department continues to provide the highest level of service and protection to those 
who live and work in and around our community. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your consideration and would welcome the opportunity to discuss how you or your business 
can contribute. If you have any questions or would like to donate, please feel free to contact us at 574-848-4464 or 
bristolpd@bristolpolice.org. Contributions can also be sent to the Bristol Police Department (K-9 Unit) at 303 E Vistula 
St. Bristol, IN 46507. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to our community and for considering this opportunity to support a program that 
makes a real difference. Together, we can strengthen the Bristol Police K9 Unit and enhance the safety of our town for 
years to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
K-9 Handler Patrolman Gary Smith #409 & K-9 Raider 
 
 
 
Corporal Kyle Hamood #404 
 
 
 
Marshal Steve Priem #401  


